
 

Midwest Leaders, 

 

As you have seen Chairman Skelley beat me to the punch today with sending out this report.  

Listen to his words, they are good ones.   

 

You folks are doing a great job.  We are sneaking up on the southern region and if they aren't 

paying attention we are going to catch them and at the end of the year, come out on top.  

Remember, November is National Renewal Month!  Let's get those renewed that haven't yet.  Let 

them know how important they are to the organization, just as everyone reading this are.  We 

couldn't do what we do without each and everyone of you as well as the members in our 

Squadrons.  Let's make sure and let them know how much we appreciate them.  We have 3 

Detachments under our 35% target.  With just a bit of encouragement they will be over the goal 

very soon.  Don't give up.  Stay the course. 

 

I wish I could thank each and everyone of you in person for all of your hard work. 

 

"BE THE ONE" 

 

Terry Harris  

Midwest Membership 

Committee Chairman 
 


